


 Thursday, May 31

 10:00 am

 PNC Sports Complex at Knott Arena –

Mount Saint Mary’s University

Graduates need to report at 9:00 am for check in.



February – Senior meeting – Date TBA

Cap/Gown Order Forms

Senior Fundraiser kick off

Given Dates for Tryouts (Speech/Music)

April 27 – Prom – Thurmont Ambulance Company 
Event Complex

May – Graduation Orders Distributed



 Gowns were redesigned for this year. 

 Because of the new design, seniors will not be 
allowed to borrow from a previous graduate. 
All graduates will now wear the same design.

 CANNOT DECORATE CAP

 Dress code for graduation –

 Dress attire

 Dress shoes/sandals

 No jeans

 No work boots





 Seniors must be at both rehearsals in order to 
participate in graduation ceremony. * If you are 
late for rehearsal, you may risk walking in the 
ceremony. 

 Seniors must leave school grounds 
immediately after practices.

 Seniors should have all financial obligations 
cleared as of 12 noon on last day of rehearsals 
(failure to do so will result in diploma being 
held until paid). You may check with office to 
see if your child has an obligation. 



 Tuesday, May 29 – 8 am – CHS Gym

 Wednesday, May 30 – 8 am – CHS Gym



 Tuesday, May 29 – 7 pm – CHS Auditorium

 This is not mandatory. Seniors will fill out a 
RSVP in February.



 In order to participate in the event, a student 
must:

 Have successfully completed all necessary 
academic requirements.

 Not have been involved in any inappropriate 
or unlawful behavior: which led to suspension 
before or during practice period.

 Attend both practices. Be in good attendance.

 The graduation ceremony is a privilege and not 
a right. Make good decisions.



 Students will be lined up in alphabetical order. 
Students may not change the line up for any 
reason.

 Each senior will receive 8 tickets to the 
graduation ceremony (additional tickets may 
be requested at a later date). All tickets are 
given to the seniors.

 Handicapped seating is available for guests but 
requests must be made in writing after the 
February senior class meeting.


